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East Providence Police Dept. traffic changes coming to Taunton Avenue 

 

EAST PROVIDENCE, RI – On Wednesday April 10, 2019 the East Providence Police Dept. 

will be implementing changes to the Taunton Ave area near the I-195 off-ramp. Between the 

hours of 7 a.m. - 9 a.m. and 4 p.m. - 6 p.m., traffic exiting I-195 East will no longer be able to 

turn left onto Walnut Street. This area will be coned off from the traffic median eastbound past 

Walnut Street. Potter Street at Taunton Avenue will become RIGHT TURN ONLY. There will 

be no way of accessing I-195 West from Potter Street. Preventing these turns across traffic will 

hopefully alleviate the congestion and hazards that have been displayed regularly. 

 

Questions or concerns can be addressed to the Traffic Unit supervisor, Sgt. John Andrews at 

(401)435-7600 ext. 20071.  
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